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Office of Hon Mark Gosche
Minister of Transport
Minister of Housing
Minister of Pacific Island Affairs
MP for Maungakiekie

30 April 2002

Terry McDavitt
Chairman
Regional Land Transport Committee
P 0 Box 1 l-646
WELLINGTON

Dear Terry McDavitt

On behalf of the Hon Mark Gosche, Minister of Transport, I acknowledge your letter of
24 April 2002 requesting a meeting to discuss the Wellington Inner City Bypass.

I will ensure your letter is brought to the Minister’s attention. I will be in touch with you
in due course regarding Mr Gosche’s response.

Yours sincerely

Anna Sussmilch
Private Secretary
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